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Chief Constable 
Hampshire Constabulary 
Police Headquarters 
West Hill 
Winchester 
SO22 5DB 

19 Sep 09 

Dear Mr Marshall, 

OPERATION ROCFIESTER 

Thank you for your letter dated 15 Sep, received this morning.. 

It gives me considerable relief to hear that you are making further enquiries into the 
case against Dr Jane Barton and, presumably her staff, of the Gosport War Memorial 
Hospital. The events surrounding the death of my stepfather are totally unacceptable, 
and these individual need to be brought to justice. 

I will make myself available to assist in any way possible, and ask that you ensure the 
Crown Prosecution Service is given full information upon which to base a 
prosecution, something they were patently denied in Dec 2006. 

Kind regards, 

Code A 
Charles Stewart-Farthing 


